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Village Neighbors 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning at 10 
a.m. in the Dining Room. Catholic Mass will be held the first Thursday of 
each month at 10 a.m. For February, Mass will be on February 2nd. Theresa 
will be having Rosary on February 23rd in the back lobby.  

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting, that is held the third Tues-
day of each month. This month the meeting will be on February 21st at 9 a.m. 
in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give sugges-
tions. We look forward to seeing you! 

Blood Pressure Screening February 13th 

VNA Tip will be here at 2p.m. on February 13th for their monthly blood 
pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room to 
get your blood pressure checked and recorded for you.  

Valentine’s Day Lunch February 14th 

We will be having a Valentine’s Day lunch February 14th. If you would like to 
have a guest for this meal, please RSVP to the front desk no later that Febru-
ary 8th.  

Village Happenings 

Management Staff 

 Margaret (Peg) Barkley, CEO 

 Regina Byots, COO 

 Shannon Dixon, Manager 

 Kelsey DeFevers, Assistant Man-

ager 

 Linda Grider, Kitchen Manager 
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Super Bowl Sunday February 5th 

We will be watching the Super Bowl this year in the front lobby that will be 
played in Indianapolis. Please come to root on your team or just sit and visit 
with others! Snacks and drinks will be provided. 

Take Charge of Your Diabetes Workshop February 1st, 8th, 22nd, and 29th 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department will be doing a “Take 
Charge of your Diabetes” workshop at The Village every Wednesday in Febru-
ary at 1 p.m. in the dining room. They will be discussing a number of topics 
including coping with diabetes, medication, and good nutrition, along with 
other topics. Please feel free to invite family members or friends that you feel 
could benefit from the workshop. We hope to see you there! 
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Breakfast at The Carlinville Plaza Café February 29th 

The Village will be going out to the Carlinville Plaza Café for breakfast this 
month. Anyone that would like to join please sign up at the front desk no 
later than Monday, February 27th. We will be meeting in the lobby at 6:45 
that morning. Residents will be responsible for the cost of their meal.  

Transportation 

Transportation is a busy part of our day to day schedule. We would like to 
remind everyone that we need 24 hour notice on ALL local transportation. If 
it is possible also try to refrain from making any appointments on Wednes-
days as shopping can take up a good part of our morning. Thanks again. 

E-Mail System 

As many of you know, the e-mail system is up and running. If you would like 
to be added to our list, please e-mail Kelsey at kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com. 
We hope that you find this helpful. Kelsey has also been including the 
monthly calendar along with newsletter every month, and we hope that you 
are finding this nice to have too. If you have any other suggestions please feel 
free to contact Kelsey.  1050 West Main St. 

Carlinville, IL 62626 

 

Phone:217-854-8142 

Fax:217-854-9600 

www.villageatmorsefarm.com 

 

JUST TALK 

The Village At Morse Farm 
“Where neighbors become 

friends & friends become 

family” 

Shopping Day 

The Village would like to remind everyone that if you are in need of things 
from Wal-Mart on Wednesday mornings, it is necessary to have cash. Wal-
Mart’s policy will no longer let a Village employee pay by check. If you are 
needing cash please try to get some in advance, as Wednesday’s are a busy 
morning and it makes it difficult to make it to the banks to cash checks. 
Thanks! 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be out at the Village on Thursday February 9th, 
and Thursday February 23rd to draw for lab work. If you need to be seen, 
please let Shannon know. We hope that this service will help everyone out 
especially in the colder months.  






